
 

 9 January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Online Safety Assembly 

 

During assemblies this week we will be talking to your children about online safety. 

 

Should you require advice on how to keep your child safe online or you are worried that 

your child maybe a victim of online sexual abuse, please read the information below: 

 

Advice & Information, Online Child Abuse - Metropolitan police 

Protecting children from online abuse - NSPCC 

Support for Parents and Carers to keep children safe online - Government  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L Gyngell Mrs J Newnham 

Designated Safeguarding Lead Associate Designated Safeguarding Lead 

https://www.met.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/caa/child-abuse/online-child-abuse/
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-abuse-and-neglect/online-abuse#skip-to-content
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online

